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January 12, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Final shop selection sheets will be distributed to your son/daughteronthe following days:

e 9-2 students will receive their letter on Wednesday,1/19/2022, and will be due back on Thursday,

1/20/2022.

e 9-1 students will receive their letter on Monday, 1/24/2022 and they will be due back on Tuesday,

1/25/2022.

It is very important that you and your child make choices together and return the completed form on time.

Please be awarethatfailure to submit the form by the due date mayresult in an administratively assigned shop

for your son or daughter.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 508-998-3321 ext. 381 or

pimental@anbvt.edu.

Sincerely,

KibetWlintdad
Robert M. Pimental

Assistant Principal - Grades 9 & 10

Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School is committed to ensuring equal opportunities for all students. The school does notdiscriminate on thebasis ofrace, color,
nationalorigin, genetics, ancestry, limited English proficiency, sex, disability, religion, sexual orientation, gender identity, age, homelessness, immigration status, military status or veteran

status in its education programs andactivities, including admission to or employmentin such programs oractivities.
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